
Good afternoon  
 
Trust you are well.  
 
With reference to the opening of Pappa Joes.  
 
We live in Culemborg Street, Protea Heights, Brackenfell. 
We recently moved to Brackenfell from Mitchells Plain for a better and safer environment, not only 
for myself, but for our 3 children as well. My husband works full time and mostly during nights as 
well.  
 
It was brought under our attention that you are considering opening Pappa Joes restaurant very 
close to our house. The restaurant itself is of no concern, but we are strongly objecting to them 
having a liquor license. 
We are currently already having difficulties with street dwellers living at the station, which is just 
across the road from us. Besides the dwellers, we also have people illegally selling cloths and other 
“stuff” at the station.  We have prostitutes on every other corner around the station. House 
robberies are happening daily in our area and it’s already a handful to handle and stress about.  
Granting a liquor license to Pappa Joes will have a very negative effect on our area. People do not 
obey the lockdown rules and definitely also not the curfew hours. We will not tolerate people 
blaring their car radios all hours of the day and night, not to mention the loudness of the people 
themselves. (also keep in mind, some people are working from home)  
I will not allow my children to suffer because of this.  
 
Please strongly consider our objection to the liquor license.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 


